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Greene County Photography Club:

Rain

Grace Bradmon 
1st Place - “Wet Web”
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Greene County Photography Club:

May
2nd Place

May
2nd Place

“Iris with Raindrops”

by Grace Bradmon

“Rainbow through
the Window”

by  Grace Badmon
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Greene County Photography Club:

Photo Club 2018
4th Tuesday of Every Month at 7:00 PM

  PHOTO CHALLENGE PROGRAM DIRECTOR
January 23 Last Photo of 2017  Dave Brendel - North Carolina
February 27 Heart Shapes   Ciara Williams: Ben McMillen - Portrait Photography
March 27 Food    Cathy Butcher - Lightroom Develop
April 24 April Fools   Janice Morris: Steve Heap - Stock Photography
May 22  Rain    Ciara Williams - Matting Pictures
June 26  Out of Focus   Anastasia Williams - Great Courses
July 24  Insects    Still Life- Bring items  & camera
August 28 Aircraft   Dave Vrana - Portfolio
September 25 Something you don’t like ?
October 23 Cemetery   ? 
November 27 Stars and Stripes  ?
December   Picture of the Year  Christmas Party

March Meeting

Ciarra Williams was our Program Director for May’s meeting.  Our photography challenge was “Rain.”  Grace 
Bradmon’s photographs of rain were selected as the first, second and third place winning photographs!  
Congratulations, Grace!  Grace said she hadn’t realized how many photographs she had taken of rain.  We’re 
glad she shared these!  (This is a good time to mention the value of keywording our photographs!)

Members expressed their appreciation of the Waynesburg Bible Chapel for welcoming us to hold our month-
ly meetings at the Chapel and permitting us to use their recently updated technology. Ciarra Williams made 
a motion which was seconded by Bob Bedison and voted with unanimous approval to donate $300 to the 
Waynesburg Bible Chapel.

Next month’s Program Director will be Anastasia Williams who will share the Great Courses Second 
Photography Series’s lesson on  “Underwater or Around Water.”  

The Photography Club is grateful for Ben McMillen’s invitation to us earlier this month to participate in  his 
lesson using “sparkler photography.” Those who were able to attend enjoyed the experience and learned.

Ciara explained and showed examples of the impacts of color 
selection and matting sizes on a photograph. Ciara brought 
materials from her CW Framing & Design shop, encouraged 
us to select mat colors and she cut frames for us. 
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